
Seastreak  sailing  between
Edgartown and New Bedford for
4-day  Edgartown  Christmas
Festival
We’re excited to announce that we will be sailing between
Edgartown and New Bedford from 12/6-12/9 for the Edgartown
Christmas Festival!

Voted Best of the Vineyard for the fourth year in a row,
Christmas in Edgartown is a festival you won’t want to miss!
There are special events, crafts, shows, and sweets & treats
throughout the four-day event! You can view the schedule here.
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